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As every month does, April had its ups and downs. Regardless, we can praise the 
Lord, because we know he remains faithful. The boys are going strong in school, 

we’ve had lots of fun enjoying God’s beautifiul creation, and we participated in the 
“International Day for Street Children” by hosting an event and sharing information 

about street-connected youth in order to inspire others to help support the 
change we are fighting for. Check out this album to learn more!



OUR TIME 2017
Celebrating the International Day for Street Children

On April 12, we celebrated the “International 
Day for Street Children,” a day to recognize 

and advocate for kids who spend the majority 
of their lives on the streets. These children 

often come from difficult, impoverished and/or 
dangerous homes, pushing them into vulnerable 

situations on the streets. During the month of 
April, we shared information about the issues 
street-connected kids face, and we hosted a 
special event on the Day for Street Children 
for some of the youth we’ve been ministering 
to. This event was an opportunity for us to 

share hospitality and love with a population 
that is often met with passivity, rejection or 

even violence. Having the opportunity to love 
these young people, teaching them about their 

dignity and rights as humans made in God’s 
image, is such a blessing! Learn more by looking at #OURTIME17 

and #WhyMicah on social media!
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Life at Micah

This month, we celebrated 
Edward’s 4th anniversary in 
the Micah house, enjoyed 

God’s beautiful creation, and 
had fun with school projects.



Life at Micah
God is good all the time. Yet on this side of eternity 
we still face battles against evil everday. And even 

though it’s tough, our hearts remain with street-
connected youth who are still making unwise decisions. 
Our hearts remain especially with young men like Luis, 

Axel Josue, and others who have left our homes. 

As we ask for your continued support of these kids, 
we must request new prayers for Josue, who sadly left 

the Micah house this month. This teen is searching 
healing and fighting great battles. Let’s pray that 

God would radically change his life. We at the Micah 
Project cannot save him, but we know that God is able 

to do miracles. Let’s give Him glory and boast in His 
redeeming work. It’s tough, but we’re thankful that He 
lets us participate, and we have hope that He is the 

God who saves.
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Micah Smiles
We thank God for the fun times we had 
in April. Here are a few cool memories: 
Some of the guys won first place in a 
church soccer tournament, and we 
celebrated Hector’s 21st birthday 

and Axel’s 19th birthday! 
God is good. God is faithful.
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